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NEWS 
 
Dear TCIS Community, 
 
As I walked through our classes 
this week, I saw students preparing 
for the ​student-led conferences.  
 
They were doing this by 
organizing and reflecting ​on all 
they have done and learned this 
year.  Being able to speak about 
their work requires a 
thoughtfulness, mindfulness and 
confidence that will serve them 
throughout their lives. 
 
We are very proud of our students, 
so my hope is  that you will take a 
moment to ​celebrate their 
efforts​ and accomplishments as a 
family because, as parents, you 
were their first teachers, and if no 
one has told you lately - great job 
to you for raising truly wonderful 
children.  Keng Mak! 
 
Have a great week everyone! 
 
Dr. Betsy 
 
 
 

  COMMUNITY 
We are ​NOW enrolling​ for 
the ​STEM Summer 
Learning Institute​. Click 
here​ to learn more and 
register. 
 
Please see Ms. Natt or Mr. 
Brad to sign-up to 
volunteer for ​Sports Day! 
 
 
STUDENT NEWS 
It’s time for our ​Spring 
Book Fair!​  Please visit our 
library March 20-23 to do a 
little shopping. We also 
have author, Jonathan 
Cram coming to visit us! 
Click ​here​ to learn more. 
Click ​here​ to order his 
books. 
 
Grade 4 Parents​ - our 
students are almost 
middle schoolers. Click 
here​ to learn more about 
how we can work together 
to support this transition. 
 
Above: Our students love to 
read, and they do lots of it 
during G1 Daily 5.  Right: 
G4 authors have been 
working on their book series 
during recess. The love of 
learning and literacy will 
last them a lifetime. 

 

 
 

EVENTS 
Monday, 19 March 
7:20 School-Wide Assembly:Egg 
Drop STEM event 
 
Tuesday ,20 March 
7:20 ES (Elementary School) 
Assembly, 2nd Floor Gym 
Book Fair Opens 
 
Thursday, 22  March 
7:30 Canteen Meeting 
 
Friday, 23 March 
No Uniform Day 
10:20 G1-2 Chinese Speaking 
Competition 
1:35 G3-4 Chinese Speaking 
Competition 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Information: 
http://www.tcis.ac.th  

TCIS Phone 02-751-1201  
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 

(attendance) 
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220 
Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and 

Line TCIS (Official) 

 

http://tcis.ac.th/summer
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5NmLyy4N4ZvWDlLam84UDlRNFViSVhfNEVwdVdZcTJVYXVB/view?usp=sharing
https://www.countdownmysteries.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVcjMrUiyCH_mbsx88T4FMSqXd-9EPhfW-G_sj9L9Pwjf7fA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1s75Ru0bK6QCQwTTM9ibHgnzl2MJDNka9cTIUYUtY7V0/edit?usp=sharing

